
Announcement: New Recycling Program 

Dear [Team/Participants/Community], 

We are excited to announce the launch of our new recycling program at the upcoming [Event 

Name] on [Date]. As part of our commitment to sustainability, we will be implementing various 

recycling stations throughout the venue. 

Our goal is to minimize waste and promote eco-friendly practices during the event. We 

encourage everyone to utilize the recycling bins provided for items such as: 

• Plastic bottles 

• Aluminum cans 

• Paper products 

Let's work together to make [Event Name] a green event! For more information about the 

recycling program, please contact us at [Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your support in making our community more sustainable! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Organization Name] 


